
Minutes of the Fluvanna County Electoral Board Meeting 03/31/2022  
 
We were called to order in open session in the General Registrar’s Office on March 31, 2022, at 12:35 
PM. Catherine Hobbs, Roman Bakke and Dan Graff attended in person. Joyce Pace, General Registrar 
was also present. 
 
We approved the minutes for the March 4 Electoral Board meeting.  
 

Joyce. Pace introduced the newly hired Assistant Registrar, Allan Davis, to the Board.  
 
We discussed staffing for the June 2022 Primary Election. We confirmed that we had sufficient staffing is 
available for the five precincts and the CAP for the June Primary Election.   
 

We discussed training for the June 2022 Primary Election. Proposed dates were Thursday, evening 
June 9th for Officers of Election and previously scheduled Saturday, June 18th for Election Chiefs. 
 

We discussed voter turnout and ballot order to support the June 2022 Primary Election. Based on 
previous election turnouts, it was estimated ballots for a thirty percent turnout for the June 

Primary would be sufficient. 
 
We discussed Logic and Accuracy (L&A) testing for the June 2022 Primary Election.  
 

The County Administrator's Office would be contacted to see if the County had evaluated the 

new Beaver Dam Church location for compliance with the American Disabilities Act.  
 
At 1:35 PM Catherine Hobbs moved to adjourn the meeting and reconvene at Beaverdam Church to 
review the facility designated. Dan Graff seconded the motion, and all voted Aye. 
 
Dan Graff  
Secretary of the Electoral Board 


